From: Embassy of Ukraine in the Kingdom of the Netherlands <emb\_nl@mfa.gov.ua>

**Date:** Friday, August 29, 2025, 12:39 PM

**Subject:** NV\_61219103366

## **Attachments:**

NV 61219103366.pdf

Dear Sir/Dear Madam,

Please find enclosed our Note Verbale for your kind attention.

Met vriendelijke groet/Kind regards,

## Embassy of Ukraine in the Netherlands



Tel. 070 3626095 e-mail: emb\_nl@mfa.gov.ua emb.ua.in.nl@gmail.com Zeestraat 78 2518AD The Hague





## **Embassy of Ukraine**

in the Kingdom of the Netherlands

78 Zeestraat, 2518AD, The Hague, The Netherlands

+31703626095 +31703615565 (fax) emb\_nl@mfa.gov.ua

Nº 61219/22-012-103366

The Embassy of Ukraine in the Kingdom of the Netherlands presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations accredited in the Kingdom of the Netherlands, and with deep grief and sorrow informs on the following.

On August 28, the Russian Federation launched a combined massive attack on residential areas of Kyiv, causing tragic deaths of at least 23 individuals, including 4 children, and injuring 53 people. The rescue operations are ongoing.

In memory of the victims of this horrific Russia's attack, August 29 is announced as a day of mourning, and the Embassy has opened a digital book of condolence. Messages of sympathy, solidarity, and support can be sent to <a href="mailto:emb\_nl@mfa.gov.ua">emb\_nl@mfa.gov.ua</a> until September 1.

The Embassy of Ukraine in the Kingdom of the Netherlands avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations accredited in the Kingdom of the Netherlands, the assurances of its highest consideration.



Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands Diplomatic Missions and International Organizations accredited to the Kingdom of the Netherlands

The Hague

netherlands.mfa.gov.ua